
Dear Magnus Prochnost, Boyar of Ivarsgard 
 

I write to you once again on behalf of the beggar king 
Roberto van Eck of the Van Eck family in the Sarcophan 
Delves. 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with us at your docks 
last season. It was most fortuitous you were able to make it 
back from Anvil on such short notice. Truly this 
relationship is meant to be! 

We are securing supplies of Cerulean Mazzarine such that 
we can give preferential rates to the traders representing 
Ivarsgard itself, and look forward to setting our enterprise 
up in your prosperous town, to extend our reach further 
into the North. 

We shall visit you in Anvil to talk further, probably at the 
Autumn equinox once you have appointed the custodian 
through your senate. 

 

 

Mario of the Van Eck family of the Bedelaar Huisbaas 

 


